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The 8th meeting of the EuroHPC Infrastructure Advisory Group (INFRAG) took place in 

Brussels on September 12th 2019. The main topics of discussion were the preparation of 

special interest Working Groups, the preparation of the EuroHPC vision paper together 

with RIAG and the organisation of the INFRAG open workshop in October 2019.  

The Access Policy WG is finalised and will organise the first meeting remotely within 

September 2019. The WGs on Scientific Users and Industrial Users are being finalised. 

The open day workshop that was planned in the previous meetings will be organised on 

Monday 21 October 2019. It will be a half day event focused solely on the EuroHPC 

systems Access Policy. The event will be organised with the support of HPC-GIG project 

and will be broadcast live to permit remote participation from all interested stakeholders. 

INFRAG is completing the individual contribution to the EuroHPC long-term strategy. 

The next step is to coordinate with RIAG in order to provide a consolidated document by 

the end of October 2019. The results will be presented in the EuroHPC Governing Board 

meeting in November 2019. 

The group will also start the preparations for the EuroHPC Summit Week 2020 which will 

be organised in March 2020 in Porto, Portugal. INFRAG will organise open interest 

sessions as well as closed meetings with other EuroHPC stakeholders (e.g. RIAG). 

The next INFRAG meeting will take place in the afternoon of 21 October 2019, right after 

the Access Policy Workshop. 


